
General Membership Meeting 
June 8, 2018 
Annual Spring Golf Outing 
Coyote Golf Club in New Hudson 
 
President Mike Evans welcomed everyone to today’s membership meeting and gave special thanks to 
today’s Event Sponsors (bolded=Platinum): 
1-800-BoardUp, Apollo, Belfor, Concraft, Dinges Fire Company, Douglass Safety Systems, Emergency 
Vehicles Plus, Jarvis Property Restoration, MJ White & Son, Midpoint Construction, RAFT, Siena 
Heights University, The AccuMed Group, and Whelen Engineering.  
 
1. President called for a motion to accept the minutes from the May 2018 general membership meeting.   

 
2. Financial Report from Treasurer Johnny Menifee:  There is currently $10,465.49 in the checking 

account, as reconciled against the May 2018 bank statement.  Report accepted & filed. 
 

3. Upcoming Membership Meeting (please RSVP via SMAFC.org):  
- Next general membership meeting won’t be until October.  Presentation:  NFPA 3000 

Standard on “Active Shooter/Hostel Events Response” featuring Greg Cade. 
 
4. Michigan Assoc of Fire Chiefs – Register now for the Annual Summer Leadership Conference being 

held at Boyne Mountain Resort.  July 10-11, 2018.  All details found on www.MiChiefs.org 
 
5. Installation of 2018-2019 Sergeant at Arms Board Member Dave Brogan followed, as he was unable to 

attend last month’s meeting. 
 
6. Good of the Order: 

i. Next year’s Midwest Fire Rescue Expo will be Wednesday, April 17, 2019 at Suburban 
Collection Showplace in Novi.  Will run in conjunction with the Michigan Chiefs Winter 
Workshop again 
 

7. Adjournment – 2:45PM 
 
 

SMAFC 
33365 Raphael Road 

Farmington Hills, MI  48336 
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